
Please take our survey: Tomorrow.norwalkct.org 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

MAKE YOUR MARK ON 
NORWALK’S FUTURE! 

 

WHEN: 
Saturday, November 18, 2017 

9:00am–12:30pm 

WHERE: 
Center for Global Studies at  
Brien McMahon High School 

300 Highland Ave. 

RAFFLE PRIZES! FAMILIES WELCOME! 
 

Check in on our Facebook event at: 
https://www.facebook.com/events 

/384341278689053/ 

 

Join residents from across 

the city to plan for 

Norwalk’s future!  
 

The City of Norwalk is updating its 

citywide plan, working on 

neighborhood plans for Wall Street 

and West Avenue, and doing a 

citywide parking study.  

 

We need you—and your family, 

friends, and neighbors—to help 

plan for Norwalk’s future.  

  

Norwalk is a great place to live, 

work, play, and raise a family. How 

can we make it even better? Bring 

your hopes and ideas for the 

whole city and ask questions 

about the neighborhood plans 

and the citywide Parking Study. 

 
Raffle prizes! Families welcome! 

Refreshments will be served. 

 

More information: Steve Kleppin, 

skleppin@ norwalkct.org 

 

@PlanningNorwalkTomorrow  
 
@NorwalkTomorrow 

 

https://www.facebook.com/events
https://www.facebook.com/events/384341278689053/

